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NOVEMBER MEMBERSHIP MEETING MINUTES 
November 14, 2012 

By Susan Cook, Acting Secretary 
 
 

Vice President Gaye Marrs welcomed members and guests to our Industry 
Awareness Luncheon, held on the 16th floor of the historic Mayo 
Hotel.  After briefly announcing our guest speaker, Jerry McLaughlin; Vice 
President Gaye asked Marilyn Trout to give the invocation.   The invocation 
was given and the buffet was opened.  
  
Immediately following lunch, Vice President Gaye introduced our featured 
speaker:  Gerald (Jerry) P. McLaughlin, Vice President, Oil and Gas 
Marketing of Cimarex Energy Co.  Mr. McLaughlin presented a Power Point 
about Gas Marketing.   
 

After a short Q&A, the meeting adjourned at 12:52 PM.   
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DESK AND DERRICK CLUB OF TULSA 

2012 INDUSTRY AWARENESS LUNCHEON  

SALUTE TO THE INDUSTRY 

NOVEMBER 14, 2012 at the MAYO HOTEL  
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CORRESPONDENCE: 

 

A” thinking of you” card was sent to Laura Louser for the speedy 

recovery her husband.  He had surgery in November.  

  

Received a note from the Educational Trust (Susan Cook) 

acknowledging the Club’s donation made in memory Doris 

Maher. 

  

Received a thank you note from Macy Snyder, Event Coordinator 

with The Mayo Hotel for booking the Industry Awareness 

Luncheon meeting.  

  

 

EMPLOYMENT: 

 

Nothing to report 
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TOGETHER EVERYONE ACHIEVES MORE 

 

 

Thelma E. Dunn 
President of Desk and Derrick Club of Tulsa 
539.573.2369 Work 

918.398.0871 Home 

 
December 2012 

 
Dear Desk and Derrick Members, 
 
It’s hard to believe that the year is coming to an 
end.  In one way it seems like just yesterday that 
we were at our social, and I was being sworn in as 
President of our Club.  Then in another way it 
seems like it was years ago!! 
 
I believe that the Club has a GREAT Board of 
Directors for 2013.  I have high expectations for 
the Board and know that they are going to serve 
the Club well.  The Board is mixed this year with 

new Members and “seasoned” Members.  The 
“seasoned” Members will offer experience, wisdom 
and guidance for the new Members as they work to 
promote our club and spread our name throughout 
the oil and gas industry. 
 
Please make plans now to attend our Christmas 

social on December 12th to see your new 2013 
Board of Directors installed for the coming year.  
Shelly Gravitte has worked hard to pull together a 
wonderful event. 
 
Also, let’s remember the holiday quickly 
approaching and know that Jesus is the reason for 
the season!!   
 
 

~~ Thelma 

 
 

2012 Officers 
  

President 

Thelma E. Dunn 

WPX Energy LLC 

  

Vice-President 

Gaye Marrs 

Cimarex Energy Company 

  

Secretary 

Susan Cook 

Elson Oil 

  

Treasurer 

Kathy Farris 

Cimarex Energy Company 

  
  

2012 Directors 
  
Val Bode 
Premier Natural Resources 

  
Linda Collie 
WPX Energy LLC 

 
Christy Hinton 
Sheridan Production Co., LLC 
  

Kay Williams 
Laredo Petroleum Inc. 
 

 

Immediate  

Past President 

Susan Jones 

Enterprise Products 
 

 

Parliamentarian 
Marilyn Trout 
Cimarex Energy Company 
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Region VI Director’s Newsletter 
 
 

 
Mark Loch 
Region VI Director 

 
mark.loch@chaparralenergy.com 

 
 
 

December 2012 
Letter No. 12 

 
Dear Region VI Members; 

Traveling the Routes 
of Energy 

 

WOW!!!  I cannot believe we are already at the end of another great year.  This year has definitely passed 

by quickly and to me it is very bitter sweet.  I have truly enjoyed and been honored to serve as your Region 

VI director for the year of 2012. You have all been a blessing in my life and I truly feel I have tried-and- 

true friendships gained during my term as Region VI Director.  I encourage any and all within Region VI 

who are interested in leadership at the region and/or board level to not let anything stand in your way of 

achieving those goals.  Each and every event I attended as Region Director was unforgettable - from the 

Budget and Planning meeting in January 2012 to Region Meeting in April all the way to that unforgettable 

ADDC international convention in Oklahoma City, Oklahoma.  So if you have a passion for learning, a 

desire to gain new lifelong friendships and motivation to be in the leadership role for an outstanding 

organization, please work your way through leadership within ADDC. 

 
I am sure that all of our clubs within Region VI have elected their officers for 2013 and are in the process 
of installing these officers into their new positions.  I am looking forward to the great things Region VI will 

continue to be involved in, from community service projects to educational seminars, field trips and 

wonderful meeting speakers during 2013 and I know that Anna Lewis McBeth and the Enid Desk and 

Derrick Club are in the process of planning a great 2013 Region VI meeting in Enid, Oklahoma.  I hope to 

see everyone there; be on the lookout for the details and registration information for the ADDC 

international convention to be held in West Virginia in September 2013. 

 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish each and every one of you and your families a very Merry 

Christmas and a joyous New Year.  It is my hope that each and every one of you is able to spend wonderful 

time with both family and friends during this beautiful holiday season and that you are all looking forward 

to a prosperous New Year. 

 
Once again it has been an honor and privilege to serve as your 2012 Region VI Director and I look forward 

to seeing you all at Region Meeting in Enid in April and in West Virginia for Convention in 2013. To all of 

my loyal supporters here in Region VI and ADDC, I do plan to run once again for ADDC Secretary for 

2014. 

 
Keep your feet on the ground and keep reaching for the stars, keeping your eye on the brightest start of all 

during this holiday season, as you travel the routes of energy. 

 
Until next year, God Bless! 

Sincerely, 

 
Mark Loch 
Region VI Director 

Association of Desk and Derrick Clubs 
 

Mark.loch@chaparralenergy.com 
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All submissions to The Tulsa Oil Drop can and shall be edited as necessary.  
Viewpoints expressed by submitters are those of the writer and not necessarily of 
The Desk and Derrick Club of Tulsa or the Association of Desk and Derrick Clubs 
(ADDC).  Email:  angela.butler@wpxenergy.com with questions. 9 

WINTER 
SOCIAL 

12/01    Pam Kragel 

12/03    Margitta Grona 

12/11    Margery Kovach 

12/14    Shiloh Blake 

12/18    Natalie Adams 

   12/24    Connie Hubbard 

 12/25    Yvonne Cleveland 

mailto:angela.butler@wpxenergy.com
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Editor’s December 2012 Letter:  
 
 
Dear Members, 
 
Another year ending and so is my reign as editor for The Tulsa Oil Drop.  Although it 
has not been an easy task to compile our Club’s monthly bulletin, it has been an 
enjoyable one for me.   Even the all-nighters were  a hoot.  I enjoyed all the articles 
and pictures that you all submitted throughout the year.  They gave a glimpse of the 
good times that were had at all the Club and industry events. 
 
I hope 2013 brings many new beginnings for us.  May we begin to prosper more in 
health, wealth and wisdom.   
 
I wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Angela Butler 
 


